November Superintendent's Report December 2017

Staffing:

- Kristina Moro will be new hire for ZLES
- Rose Dehne will be new hire for GMS

Superintendent Travel:

- During the week of November 13-17 I visited all of the Kalskag Schools, spending a day at each school and visiting classrooms which was an enjoyable experience. The visit was very enjoyable, and I was able to take photos while at each site and have some good ideas for the Auntie Mary construction project.
- RTi Conference Response to Intervention I plan on attending January 25-29

On the Radar:

- ★ Preparing RFP for Auntie Mary construction Project Manager
- ★ Working with Jeromy on updates to Coast Guard inspection reporting documents
- ★ Update of Classified Handbook
- ★ Parent/Student Handbook Establish a Committee to review disciplinary procedures

AASB Meeting Dates:

December 8 - 9 - Winter Boardsmanship Leadership/Legislative Fly-In - February 10 -13

Negotiations:

In accordance with Article 403 Duration and Article 405 Bargaining of the 2014-2017 Negotiated Agreement between the Kuspuk School District and the Mid-Kuskokwim Education, MKEA is formally requesting to open negotiations to reach a successor agreement during the month of January 2018.